HIGHWAY CLEANUP EVENT

HIGHWAY CLEANUP EVENT — October 11th, 2025

Please set aside Saturday, October 11th, from 8:30 am until 11
am for our First Highway Clean-up day !!

We will be cleaning up both sides of the road for the first 2
miles of US #120 North, leaving Thermopolis and heading toward
the airport and Cody.

We will meet at mile marker #1 on the right (North) side of the
highway heading west. There is a wide spot to pull over and park
there. We will gather at 8:30 am, and we’ll plan to end no later
than 11 am.

Kim Bartlett and John Fenton will provide drinks and goodies for
us at the halfway point, in front of their property!!!

We hope to have enough participants to break into teams and
cover both sides of the highway. No one should need to pick up
and clean more than one mile.

Bring a friend and a friend of a friend. Family and older (>12)
children are also welcome. With your support and participation,
we can make this a fun event!!! If our plans work out, we will
be maintaining this section of highway twice per year in the
future.

We hope to see you soon. Please share this email with your
family, friends, and friends of friends.

For questions, contact

Levi Shinkle, (307) 921-9817
Jami Anderson (307) 231-3959
Dale Horkey (303) 562-5331


https://hotsprings.wyodems.net/2025/highway-cleanup-event/

